From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: February 8, 2015 12:14 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
To whom it may concern,

The current operating expenses of OPG and its subsidiaries, overhead staff and applied expense
structure 1s currently out of skew. You are an arms length Crown Corporation, owed by the
provincial government on behalf of the people of Ontario. Your mandate should include
providing a responsible service to the province of Ontario and its people. Current pay scales of
high level executives, private business ventures and the filling of provincial government
coffers/accounts is unacceptable. The people of Ontario cannot afford another price increase and
you are single handedly driving industry from our great province. Ontario electricity is the most
expensive in North America and there is absolutely no REASONABLE explanation for it. You
are sinking billion of dollars into nuclear power plant expansion and retrofits with no feasible
environmental plan to responsibly manage the waste generated and yet you are paying wind
power plants to stop producing renewable power - this is irresponsible and poor business sense
from a forward thinking perspective in our great nation. Rate payers in the province are fed up,
tired and broke. Stop wasting provincial revenue, get your financial house in order with a top
down analysis and approach. Stop the rate hikes and hold internal stakeholders accountable for
their mismanagement, their actions or lack there of.
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